
News & Updates
October 14, 2020 | Issue 26

How can we ensure that
all students in Hawaiʻi
have access to high-
quality ʻāina-based
education?
Learn how here.

COVID-19: Resources
for Nonprofits
HANO Website

Warmer temperatures.
Extreme weather. Rising
seas. How is Hawaiʻi
responding?
Find out more | He
Lono Moku

BLOG: "ʻO ke kahua ma mua, ma hope
​ke kūkulu"

by Sanoe K. Burgess (Summer Intern 2020)

My time with Hauʻoli Mau Loa Foundation
reminds me of one of my favorite ʻōlelo
noʻeau, ʻo ke kahua ma mua, ma hope ke
kūkulu (Establish the foundation, then grow).
Time and time again, I have come to better
understand the only way to grow and move
forward in life is to first form in a solid
foundation. Continue reading Sanoe's blog here.

Summer Intern Project: An Affordable Housing Resource

A Categorically Organized Annotated Bibliography

We have found that asking our Summer
Intern to complete a project is a good way
for the intern to dig a little more deeply
into something of substance; to extend
their learning and demonstrate their
capabilities; and to produce something of
value for the Foundation. This year our
summer intern, Sanoe Burgess, completed
several projects. One of the projects she
completed is an annotated bibliography of
a range of resources related to the topic of
affordable housing. Read more here.
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https:
https://www.hauolimauloa.org/abed-systems-map
https://hano-hawaii.org/covid-19/
https://hawaii-environment.com/
https://hawaii-environment.com/
https://www.hauolimauloa.org/blog-by-sanoe-k-burgess-summer-intern-2020
https://www.hauolimauloa.org/annotated-biblio-housing
http://www.hauolimauloa.org
https://www.facebook.com/hauolimauloa
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCu9ALKGe3-tuqDr_yq27sgw



